
 

 

 

19 June 2024 

MA Weizhe 

China Agricultural University 

Beijing 

China 

Re: Invitation to visit Lincoln University, New Zealand 

Dear Weizhe, 

On behalf of Lincoln University, I am pleased to invite you to visit Lincoln University from 18 August to 24 

August 2024 for a week visit in New Zealand, after the Elite Cattlemen Program trip in Australia. 

It is based on the agreement between Lincoln University and Elite Cattlemen Program Alliance, as a result of 

Lincoln University Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Grant Edwards’ participation on 2024 World Agrifood Innovation 

Conference in Beijing last November.  

Your visit in New Zealand will include tours of Lincoln University, local dairy farms, and different companies 

working on the areas of breeding, feeding, milking production and animal health. In addition, you will attend 

lectures and trainings on subjects as the agricultural education in New Zealand and New Zealand dairy sector. 

Next to this, you will attend cultural activities as well.  

Details of your program for this visit will be forwarded to you once we receive your confirmed itinerary.  

During your visit, we will arrange the accommodation, meals and transportation for you while in New Zealand. 

We understand that all expenses associated with the visit including airfare, medical insurance, lodging, meals, 

transportation, and personal expense will be your own responsibility. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Lincoln University. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Annie Goh 

International Director 

 

Hudson Building Room 015 

PO Box 85084, Lincoln University 

Lincoln 7647, Christchurch, New Zealand 

+64 3 4230034 | +64 21 940866 

Annie.goh@lincoln.ac.nz 


